

Office of Donor Stewardship (949) 824-0142 University Advancement 100 Theory, Suite 250 Irvine, CA 92617-3083

(949) 824-3890 FAX

www.uci.edu

June 18, 2018

Ms. Sarah Oberly The Bascom Group, LLC 26 Corporate Park, Suite 200 Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear Ms. Oberly,

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to you for The Bascom Group, LLC's most recent gift to UCI. We have enjoyed a wonderful history thus far and look forward to impacting the world in even more exciting and innovative ways. As a public trust, we regard our role as one of profound honor and responsibility to the citizens of our local and global societies. We pledge to serve at the highest level while keeping in mind the values upon which this university was founded.

Your participation in our vibrant, educational mission is greatly appreciated, and we are delighted to take this journey with you. Together, we can continue to reach new heights in educational excellence, invest in advanced interdisciplinary research, and serve our communities in even more remarkable ways.

Sincerely,

Sandra Campero

Assistant Vice Chancellor, Advancement Operations

Office of Donor Stewardship

University Advancement

